
Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Walstedt Re: Conversion of Gravel 
Roads to Tar and Chip 
 
Whereas there are numerous gravel roads in the municipality that are in desperate need 
of being upgraded to a tar and chip surface and;  

Whereas Council and many of the Municipality’s residents agree that the current criteria 
is outdated and does not focus and stipulate many of the key reasons for why these 
roads need to be converted;    

Therefore be it resolved that Council direct Administration to bring back a report as soon 
as possible to redraft the gravel roads conversion criteria to properly reflect the needs of 
the residents of the Municipality. 


